
FIRST TIME at OBC?  
Thanks for visiting us! 

If you would like to find out more information about our church and 

the programmes we are running, please collect a brochure from the 

information desk in the foyer. 

Postal address 
8 Claremont Tce 
Otumoetai 
Tauranga 3110 
Ph 576 2523 

www.obc.org.nz 

 

Church location 

241 Otumoetai Rd,    

Otumoetai   

Tauranga 

 

Office Staff 
Lorilee de Jong or  
Tim Bloomfield  

576 2523   

reception@obc.org.nz 

 

Senior Pastor 

Search in progress 

 

Youth Pastor   

Matt Gordon       

Mob 027 665 4657 

matt@obc.org.nz 

 

Family Pastor 
Jan Ozanne 
Home 576 0650 
Mob 027 733 3298 

jan@obc.org.nz 

 

Worship Pastor 

Declan Smith 

Mob 021 0271 0346 

declan@obc.org.nz 

27 May 

2018 

 

The children stay in church for the first 15 minutes and then go out to their  

programmes. 
 

 LITTLE TREASURES for toddlers up 

 to the age of 3years (in building by the 

 car park) 

 WONDER KIDS  (3yrs—Yr 1) meet in 

 the room above the foyer. 

 JIGSAW (Yr 2—Yr 6) meet in the  

      Chapel.  

Two Parents’ Rooms are available (at the back left of the auditorium) for parents 

with babies. One is a play room, the other a feeding room with screen and sound to 

follow the service                                                                    

For further information please see the Children’s ministry desk in the foyer  

O  High School Years 9-13   

FRIDAY 6:45-9pm 

Intermediate years 7-9    

Meet in the Youth room 

upstairs on Sundays  

ICONZ ADVENTURE  

Boys 8-11 years 

Monday 5.45-7.15pm 

Y  

O  

U 

T 
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Prayer 
Do you want prayer for yourself or for family or friends? 

 Prayer on Sunday: At the end of each service there will be someone available 

to pray with you. Please make your way to the front of the church by the large 

cross. 

 Prayer Chain: We also have a very effective email prayer chain. If you have a 

prayer need (or wish to join the prayer chain) then please email prayer-

chain@obc.org.nz  

        or phone the office 576 2523. 

 Intercessory Prayer Group: We also have a committed group of “ prayers”  

who gather on Sunday evenings from 7-8pm in the Chapel. We would love you to 

join us. 

Join Scripture Union NZ and Beth Barnett for a work-
shop exploring the core Biblical Principles and the varie-

ty of practical skills for cultivating healthy intergenera-
tional faith formation– in terms of mission and disciple-
ship; worship and service; individuals and communities. 

 
Everyone has a role to play in growing healthy intergen-
erational communities, families, church leaders, pastors, 
every member of the community from oldest to young-
est– so we encourage you to attend this workshop with 
others from your community, and take the conversation 

back to your local path together. 
 

Thursday 14th June here at OBC 7-9:30pm. Cost is $10 
per person. Please register at:  

www.sunz.org.nz/intergenerationalfaithworkshop 



Budget Figure: $7,518 

Average Giving:  $7,528 

(For the last 6 months) 

        

For electronic banking deposit to:  

A/c No.  03 0445 0104208 00.  

 

If you require a Giving Number 

for tax purposes please contact 

the Church Office.  If paying by 

EFTPOS please state “EFTPOS” 

on the giving envelope at the info 

desk.  

TODAY 
 

 

10am - David McChesney 

 

No prayer meeting 

 
 

NEXT WEEK 
 

 

10am - David McChesney 

 

7pm Prayer Meeting 

Live- like Jesus    Love without measure    Learn- our faith    Lead- to make a difference       

 
 

Senior Pastor Search 
The following people have been 
confirmed as members of the Sen-
ior Pastor selection committee: 
 Fiona Mears 
 Mike Carter 
 John Paine 
 Nicola Wakerley 
 Lisa Crow 
 Rory Birkbeck 
 Ian Chitty 
Please pray for them as they start 
the process of finding our next 
Senior Pastor.  
 

We are running low on volunteers 
for the Sunday morning door and 
info desk roster. This is a 3 
monthly roster with the aim that 
volunteers be on no more than 
once a month. If this is an area that 
you would like to serve in, please 
email Lorilee at recep-
tion@obc.org.nz or give her a call 
in the office. 

This week at OBC  

M 
10am ESOL– English using the 

bible.  
 

5:45-7:15pm ICONZ Adventure    

-Boys 8-11 yrs 

T 
9:30am Badminton  

 

9:30am Soul Purpose  

 

 

W  

9:30am Communion Service 

  

7:00pm Holmes’ Home Group  

   -Ron & Karen Holmes  

     571 8104 

 

7:30pm Hudson’s Home Group 

              Ph 543 5468 

T 
9:30am Mainly Music  

 
 

7:30pm Bloomfield’s Home 

Group 

    -Tim & Jocelyn Bloomfield  

       027 943 3110 

F 
9:30am Badminton 

 

10am Women’s Small Group  

 
  

6:45-9pm Flipt Youth  

S 
4:30-5:30pm Paine’s Home 

group 

This is a general guide to what is on, 

please check with leaders.  

Thinking Matters: Confident Christianity Conference 2018 Friday 15th 
& Saturday 16th June.  
Be trained to sensitively and skilfully 
respond to common objections  
Christians encounter today– and be 
equipped to live a confident, yet  
gracious faith in everyday life. For more information, check out the flyers on 
the table in the foyer or go to their website: www.thinkingmatters.org.nz/
conference. 
 
The latest Word for Today are here and available from the Info Desk for $2 
each 

 
 
 
 
Now is the time to start bringing in 
your Self Denial money. There are a 
few options on what you can do with 
your money: 
 Put it in the silver bowl at the front 

of the church, 
 Put it in the offering– please make 

sure it is clearly labelled ‘Self De-
nial’, 

 You can use eftpos-please make 
sure the receipt is clearly labelled 
‘Self Denial’. 

Our goal for this year is $5000 
 
Understanding Cyberbullying: this 
Tuesday 29th May 7:15pm here at 
OBC in the Chapel. Gold coin dona-
tion entry. There are flyers on the ta-
ble in the Foyer for more information. 
 


